
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Stephanie CollierStephanie.Collier@llr.sc.gov

Date: 8/18/2016 7:57:26 AM
Subject: Fwd: September Safety Conference

Not sure she read.....if you want to confirm, I believe it's just handing out awards and smiling for 
pictures. I took Kristina with me for a year until I knew the drill. But I don't think this one has a 
speaking component 


Richele K Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
South Carolina
Direct 803-734-8465


Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:


From:  Brittany Hyder <hyder@abccarolinas.org>

Date:  August 18, 2016 at 6:53:37 AM EDT

To: "'Taylor, Richele'" <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>

Cc: 'Stephanie Collier' <Stephanie.Collier@llr.sc.gov>

Subject: RE: September Safety Conference

Thank you. See you there Sept 9th
 
 
Need Training? ABC Carolinas offers many classes in house for members, ask me about ANY class you need!!

_____________________________________________________
"The Construction Association of Choice"
                                                Brittany Hyder
                                                Director of Training/Safety/Member Services
                                                (C) 919-880-0159
                                                (O) 919-267-6428
                                        ABC on Facebook  -   ABC on Twitter  -   www.abccarolinas.org
______________________________________________________
 
 
From: Taylor, Richele [mailto:RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2016 6:05 PM

To: Brittany Hyder

Cc: Stephanie Collier

Subject: September Safety Conference
 
Brittany,
 
Hope you are doing well. I wanted to let you know that I am no  longer serving as the Director of LLR as  I have 
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taken the position of Chief Legal Counsel for Governor Haley.   The new Director of LLR, Emily Farr, will begin 
tomorrow at the agency.  I am sure that either she or Kristina Baker, LLR’s Chief of Labor, will be available for 
the September 9th Safety Conference.  I have copied Stephanie Collier who is Director Farr’s Executive Assistant.  
She can help you coordinate with the new Director. 
 
Thank you,
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
Direct: 803-734-8465
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